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To whom it may concern 
 
HK kitchens has been using Glassart NZ as their supplier of Glass splashbacks across NZ 

since 2005. Nick and his team have always been at the forefront of the splashback industry 

and are proven leaders with their constant innovative ideas. They are constantly looking at 

ways to push the boundaries of the glass industry and come up with new products and ideas 

which keep them well ahead of their competitors.  As a large kitchen manufacturer in NZ we 

rely on our suppliers to deliver on time and budget every time which sits Glassart among an 

elite group of our suppliers. If you are looking for a splashback supplier then I suggest you 

contact Glassart NZ and Nick’s team will give you the service and advice you require. 
 
 

Regards  
 

 
Jason Smith   
Managing Director  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


